
PERIOD FOR SUBMISSION OF LAADLI LAXMI SCHEME
EXTENDED

Panaji, May 20, 2020
Vaisakha 30, 1942

Directorate of Women and Child Development has informed that
the inward of Laadli Laxmi scheme applications at Directorate of Women
and Child Development was kept on hold since March 22, 2020 to May
03, 2020, in view of the lockdown due to outbreak of Covid-19. As such
many applicants whose last date for applying under the Laadli Laxmi
Scheme was during March 22, 2020 to May 3, 2020 could not apply
under the scheme in the specified period.

In view of the above, the period of submission of such Laadli
Laxmi Scheme applications is extended up to June 30, 2020.
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